
Next Steps: 

 To continue regularly reviewing the SEN registers and update as children’s needs 

evolve. This will ensure that all staff are kept up-to-date with the latest information 



on provision and support for SEND children, fostering a more collaborative 

approach to meeting their needs. 

 Continued collaboration with outside agencies will be a priority, with the aim of 

securing further specialist input for children who need it.  

  The SENCO will continue to monitor the effectiveness of interventions and support 

strategies through regular observations, reviews of pupil progress, and feedback 

from staff. This ongoing evaluation will inform future planning and ensure that the 

needs of all SEND pupils are met to the highest standard. 

 


